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Partners in Care and Health has published ‘What constitutes a safeguarding concern and how to carry out an enquiry’ which reports on two workshops and conversations aimed at building confidence in defining and working with safeguarding concerns and enquiries, improving understanding and building confidence, there is also an accompanying FAQs.
 
Health and social care, integrated care and safeguarding adults
The ‘Health and social care, integrated care and safeguarding adults’ paper provides an early understanding of the impact of the NHS integrated care systems (ICS) and integrated care boards (ICBs) on adult safeguarding. This paper tries to provide more clarity on the role of ICBs in relation to adult safeguarding.

Safeguarding adults assurance information for directors of adult social services
This information resource aims to bring together some of the existing tools for audit, review and assurance to support sector led improvement in safeguarding adults. The new regime is based on statutory requirements in the Care and Support statutory guidance regarding safeguarding adults, and local authorities are the lead agency for safeguarding adults.

Making safeguarding personal videos
The Making Safeguarding Personal videos were developed by Research in Practice for the safeguarding adults workstream of the Care and Health Improvement Partnership in 2022. They are tools for practitioners, trainers and anyone else to be used to promote a person centred, outcome focused and strength-based approach to safeguarding adults.
Self-neglect workbook
Making Safeguarding Personal in self-neglect workbook, produced by Research in Practice, draws on evidence from research and safeguarding adult reviews (SARs) to identify how making safeguarding personal can make a difference to the health, wellbeing and safety of people who are self-neglecting. 
Discriminatory abuse: a briefing for practitioners
This briefing for practitioners is based on a literature review, Discriminatory Abuse: Time to Revive a Forgotten Form of Abuse, published in the Journal of Adult Protection in March 2022.  This briefing forms part of a larger piece of work, and series of activities and resources, to gain a better understanding of discriminatory abuse, and how to recognise equality characteristics in case management, and more broadly recognise unconscious bias and discrimination in practice, approaches and strategies within adult safeguarding.
Discriminatory abuse: a briefing for practitioners | Local Government Association


